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ORT Simcha & Warmest Wishes include:

From Sylvia Bender - Welcome home, Josie.

From Rae Benjamin - Let my husband, Ben,
feel better.

From Lillian Hilde - To my new granddaughter,
Melody Capri Hauser, Welcome to this world:;
4/18/86.

From Lillian Hilde - Speedy recovery to Beth
Katz.

From Lillian Hilde - Speedy recovery to Rita
Bliss.

From Eleanor Kimmel - Speedy recovery to
Rita Bliss. We miss you at the pan table.

From Mollie Robbins - Good luck to Sylvia
Bender in her new home.

From Thelma Rosenberg - In honor of my
grand-niece Andra graduating from UNLV.

From Esther Rubino - In memory of my mother,
husband, sister and brother.

From Leah Rutkin - Get well to Beth Katz.

From Fran Sanoff - To Rita Bliss - wishing hera
speedy recovery.

From Faye Steinberg - Happy 1st Anniversary
to Phyliss & Alan Steinberg.

From Faye Steinberg - Happy 25th anniversary
to Elaine & Irv Steinberg.

From Faye Steinberg - With best wishes fora
Progressive ORT year.

Sincere condolences to the family and friends
of Gussie Exber.

Gussie Exber was a 26-year resident of Las
Vegas.

A homemaker, she was born January 15, 1900,
in Russia.

She is survived by her sons, Mel, Marty and
Jerry, all of Las Vegas; four grandchildren; and
one great grandchild.

Happy Birthday to ORT gals in the month of
June including: Dorothy Fellenbaum, Vivian
Gates, Nancy Green, Eva Kaskay, Agnes Kertesz,
Mae Kipnis, Claire Oppenheimer, Florence Relin,
Leah Rutkin & Elaine Steinberg.

Congratulations & Mazel tov to Pamela & Fred
Lawson, new owners of Santa Anita Race &
Sports Book, on the graduation of their son,
David Lawson, from “The Buckley School’ High
School in Sherman Oaks, California. David plans
on attending Dartmouth in Hanover, New Hamp-
shire, majoring in Business Administration.

Temple Beth Sholom, Shalom Day Camp &
Kinder Camp for children 3-12 years old is now
available. Day camp is NOW through August 8th
and your child may be enrolled on a weekly basis
if you prefer. Camp hours are 9a.m. to 3 p.m. Ac-
tivities include: Swimming, arts and crafts, sports,
field trips, music and drama and much more.
They have a professional experienced staff. For
more information, phone 384-5070.

Want the most delicious Chinese Food in Las
Vegas? Try the Imperial Garden Restaurant at the
corner of Sahara & Maryland Parkway. They are
open from 11:30 a.m. to 11:30 p.m. Their food is
Mmmmmmm good! gl

Don't forget to get your tickets for the First
Annual Temple Beth Sholom Presidents
Ball/Dinner Dance being held at The Dunes Hotel
on Sunday, June 22, 1986 - 7:00 P.M. This gala
event is an important fund raiser for your
synagogue! We hope to see you there. Call the
office at 384-5070 for more details.
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“AND MANY MORE...” - Dr. Charles Vanda,
director of UNLV’'s Master series, recently
celebrated his birthday at the Atrium Lounge of
the Tropicana Resort and Casino. His favorite en-
tertainer, Sonny King, was performing and the
celebrated octogenarian was presented with a
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cake. The audience joined in singing “Happy Birth-
day” while munching on slices of cake.

The regular monthly meeting of the Greater
Las Vegas Advertising Federation will be held on
Friday, June 27, at the Palace Station Hotel &
Casino, beginning at 11:30 A.M. The cost of the
luncheon meeting is $15.00 for non-members,
payable at the door. Reservations are required.

Highlighting the program will be an awards
presentation entitled ‘“‘Bloops, Bleeps, And
Blunders,"” coordinated by Jerry Wayne of Group
Media. Installation of officers for the coming
year will also take place at this meeting.

Please RSVP to Louise Collucci of Kelly Reber
Advertising, 732-8294.

Centel Telephone Company will hold its an-
nual Bowl-a-thon to benefit the Muscular
Dystrophy Association. This event, to be held on
June 24, 1986, helps raise funds to aid the fight
against muscular dystrophy by providing world-
wide research and comprehensive medical ser-
vices to MD patients here in Southern Nevada.
Last year Centel employees raised over $4300 for
MDA and hope to top that amount this year. Con-
tact Linda Carter, MDA Program Coordinator,
Southern Nevada, (702) 737-3103 for more infor-
mation.

Mark your calendars for Sunday June 22nd
from 2to 4 in the afternoon. Why? That's when
Joe Behar’s Community Drama Workshop will
present its free showcase as the special guest of
the Clark County Library District at the Main
Library on Flamingo. The show includes comic
and dramatic scenes, singers, variety acts and a
few surprises. Call 458-0069 for information.

Valley Bank of Nevada will hold its annual
Bowl-a-thon to benefit the Muscular Dystrophy
Association. This event, to be held on June 28,
1986, helps raise funds to aid the fight against
muscular dystrophy by providing worldwide
research and comprehensive medical services to
MD patients here in Southern Nevada.

Last year Valley Bank employees raised over
$5,500 and hope to top that amount this year.

Contact Linda Carter, MDA Program Coor-
dinator, Southern Nevada, (702) 737-3103 for
more information. L NEI

“TIPS FOR TOTS” celebrity bartenders fund-
raising event is being held on Thursday, July 10,
1986 at T.G.|. Fridays restaurant to benefit WE
CAN (Working to Eliminate Child Abuse and
Neglect), from 4:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.
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Local and national notables will be on hand to
serve up the fun along with clowns, magicians,
and jugglers. A special WE CAN DRINK has been
created by the T.G.l. Fridays’ bartending staff
and can be made with or without alcohol.

A Yamaha Jog motor bike has been donated by
Nationwide Printers to head up an impressive
array of door prizes to be given away throughout
the evening. Tickets for this event are $3.00 for
one WE CAN DRINK and a chance for a door
prize. Door prize tickets will be $1.00 each.

The “TIPS FOR TOTS" fundraiser is open to
the public. To purchase tickets or for more in-
formation, call the WE CAN office at 384-0713.
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Larry Gelbaugh, Basic High School graduating
senior, has been selected as a 1986 Presidential
Scholar, the nation's highest distinction
bestowed upon exceptional high school students.
'He will represent the Clark County School
District when he joins the other 140 Presidential
Scholars for a week of educational, cultural and
social activities, including a White House
ceremony where they will receive the Presidental
Scholar medallion in Washington, D.C. this June.

Each scholar also receives $1,000 from the
Geraldine R. Dodge Foundation, a private philan-
thropic organization.
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Dr. Andy Fry, professor of history at UNLV,
was recently named associate dean of the
College of Arts and Letters by Dean Tom Wright.

Fry, who has been a member of the college’s
history department faculty since 1975 and has
served as chair of the department since 1983, will
begin his new duties July 1.

‘“Andy is certainly well qualified for the job,
and | am enthusiastic about working with him,”
Wright said in his announcement of Fry’s ap-
pointment.

“I'm excited about this opportunity,” Fry said.
“I've seen administration at the department
level, and I'm looking forward to participating at
the college level.”
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The American Cancer Society urges sun-
bathers to take necessary precautions when
lying in the sun. You are urged to use sunscreens
and avoid the Midday sun. The American Cancer
Society offers free skin screenings the 2nd and
4th Thursday of each month at 12:30 at the
Education Center, 1325 E. Harmon. Must call for
appointment, 798-6877.
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